Dear parents and carers,

We are always looking for ways to improve the quality of opportunities for children in reading. From discussions with parents we know that sometimes it can be difficult to know the sort of books or authors that would not only engage your child, but also challenge and extend their reading skills.

In an effort to help you to provide engaging, quality texts for reading, we have printed off a selection from the 'Book Trust' website, which recommend a range of books for each age group. The site itself www.booktrust.org.uk has further monthly recommendations and some interactive games, advice and competitions which you might enjoy with your child. If you have any further questions or comments, please let me know.

Happy reading!

A. N. Shallow



